## Memorandum

To:

Cindy Gagne, Mayor / Omak City Council

From:

Tyler Wells, Building Official / Permit Administrator

Date:

May 1, 2024

Subject:

**Building Department Report** 

- Several business/field inspections.
- Planning Commission meeting on April 2<sup>nd</sup>.
- Short Plat approved. (Enterprise Drive)
- Several inspections at the Julia Maley Well project.
- Working on finding contractors for City Hall ADA door opener project.
- Working on annexation of city owned property near airport.
- Abatement notice issued at 20 North Douglas St.
- Boundary Line Adjustment application received for three properties on Juniper St.
- 10 permits issued in April 2024.
- \$2,791.37 collected in permit/land use fees in April 2024.